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March 17, 2020 

 
 
Dear Friend, 

 

This letter is to inform you that the Association will be closing the 
Hillcrest gym until further notice.   

 

Although the Association is limited to the actions that can be taken 
to prevent the spread of viruses, we can take this small step to try 
to ensure that our residents are safe.  We understand that this is 
disappointing, but hope that you appreciate the need to take 
measures to address community health and safety needs.     

 

Please take care.  

 

Sincerely, 

 Laura Smyth, CCAM 


